AMSTERDAM POLICE
BENEVOLENT ASSOCIATION, INC.
(P.B.A.)

P.O. BOX 576, AMSTERDAM, NEW YORK 12010

April 16, 2018

Mr. Jeffery T. Smith (Jeff Smith)
Committee to Elect Jeff Smith for Sheriff
33 Park Street

Fonda, NY 12068

Reference: Endorsement for your candidacy and election to become the Montgomery County Sheriff

Dear Jeff:

On behalf of the Amsterdam Police Benevolent Association, Inc. (APBA), | am pleased to convey the

endarsement of this organization for your candidacy to be elected to the position of Montgomery
County Sheriff.

The PBA’s endorsement is a result of your quality resume, law enforcement experience, leadership style
and ability to bring agencies together as one to accomplish important tasks. The PBA members are in
agreement that you are the person to serve as our next Sheriff. Thank you for your years of partnering
with the Amsterdam Police Department and the continued support of the City of Amsterdam residents.

The PBA urges the community to join them in supporting your candidacy and voting for you in
Movember.

Best wishes,

WAROS

Leon Pratt, President
Amsterdam Police Benevolent Association (APBA)
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